Announcement
Royal Thai Consulate General in New York
No. 6/2564

The information regarding the stickerless e-Visa service

The Royal Thai Consulate General in New York wishes to inform that the
Consulate will start providing new e-Visa service with stickerless visa issuance from
27 September 2021 onwards.

The new e-Visa service will help facilitate the visa applicant in the United States
of America to get visa without having to submit the passport and related documents to the
Consulate by mail or in person.

The applicant, who wishes to apply for a Thai visa, is requested to submit the
application and upload related documents via http://thaievisa.go.th/. After the e-Visa application
has been approved, a confirmation letter will be sent by e-mail to the visa applicant. The visa
applicant is then kindly requested to print out the said confirmation letter and present to airline
and the Thai immigration officials to carry out checks when traveling to Thailand.

In addition, the related implementation will be as follows:

1. The Consulate will receive visa application under the current e-Visa service
system until 17 September 2021. The applicant, who applies for a Thai visa by this date, is still
requested to submit the passport and related documents to the Consulate by mail or in person.

2. The application for a Thai visa which is submitted during 18-22 September
2021 will be reviewed and approved after 27 September 2021. The applicant is not requested to
submit the passport and related documents to the Consulate by mail or in person.

3. The e-Visa service system will be temporarily suspended from 23 September
2021 at 07.00 am to 26 September 2021 at 07.00 pm for system upgrade.

4. The new stickerless e-Visa service system will be fully operated on
27 September 2021 onwards.

For further inquiries, please kindly send an email to info@thaicgny.com.

Until further notice.




